
Notices for Sunday 22
nd

 March 2015 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older children are welcome 
with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the accessible lavatory. 
 

TEA, COFFEE AND TRAIDCRAFT STALL in the hall after the service. Easter eggs and goods on sale. 
 

PCC MEETING after the service TODAY at 11.30 am in the Lady Chapel.  
 

ELECTORAL ROLL – Revision of the Electoral Roll finishes today. Please contact the Vicar if you are not 
already on the roll and now wish to be included. 
 

LENT APPEAL – We are supporting the Diocese of London’s appeal which this year is the Bishop of 
London’s Mission Fund. Lent boxes are available at the back of the church, please take one. 
 

LENT, HOLY WEEK & EASTER leaflet available on the information table at the back of the church. 
 

EASTER CARD DISTRIBUTION AROUND THE PARISH - This is an important Evangelistic opportunity. 
Please help us over the next few weeks to make sure as many households as possible in our parish know 
about the Easter services here. Please take a bundle to deliver. 
 

PARISH CHEST for March is available at the back of the church, please take a copy. Articles for the April 
edition to sjpeatfield@aol.com by Wednesday 25th March. 
 

STAINER’S CRUCIFIXION being sung by Church of the Ascension choir TODAY, 6.00pm at the Church of 
the Ascension, Beaufort Road W5. 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

NIGHT PRAYERS WITH LENTEN REFLECTION in the church at 9.00pm, Thursday 26th March.  

LOOKING AHEAD 

 

MOZART’S REQUIEM & PERGOLESI’S STABAT MATER - being sung by Ealing Common Choir at St 
Matthew’s Church, North Common Road on Sunday 29th March, 7.30pm. 
 

ECWNS - Shelter Thanksgiving Service, Palm Sunday Evening,  29th March, 7.00pm at St Barnabas, 
Pitshanger Lane. Approaching the end of another winter season, we would like to invite all our guests, 
volunteers and supporters to join us in giving thanks, sharing experiences, and looking forward.There will 
be an Evening Prayer service followed by bring-and-share refreshments. Do let us know if you are able to 
come: office@ecwns.org.uk or 07930 378263 
 

EALING PASSION GOOD FRIDAY 2015 - This year all churches are invited to congregate on Haven 
Green for 9.55am on Good Friday 3rd April. There will be hymns/songs, gospel readings and prayers from 
10-10.15am. At 10.15am the procession, led by a small group of soldiers with Jesus carrying his cross, will 
walk onto The Broadway at the pedestrian crossing just south of the roundabout and proceed past Ealing 
Broadway station and into the grounds of Christ the Saviour Church. From approximately 10.45am in the 
grounds of Christ the Saviour there will be a re-enactment of the gospel events of the crucifixion of Jesus 
with dialogue, music and song. The event will conclude at approximately 11.15am where a small piece of 
bread will be offered to passes by as a symbol of God’s love for the world embodied in Christ. Those 
attending are asked to line the north side of Uxbridge Road and to bring things to make a load noise (sticks 
to bang together or bang on the traffic railings, tin cans etc.) 
 

EASTER DAY BREAKFAST Sunday 5th April. – Please could you sign the sheet at the back of the 
church if you are intending to come to the Dawn Vigil and service and would like to have breakfast 
afterwards.  
 

APCM - Sunday 19th April, Annual Parochial Church Meeting will take place following coffee and 
refreshments after the 10.00am service.  
 

CTICE - The next Christians Together Ecumenical visit will be to Wesley’s Chapel and House, and to the 
Museum of Methodism on Saturday 25th April at 14.00. (This is off City Road, near Old Street tube 
station.) If you would like to join the visit, please contact Noreen Barnes-Hoggett, 
noreen29@googlemail.com or on 020 8997 4935 

mailto:noreen29@googlemail.com


CALLING ALL GARDENERS!  This autumn we are celebrating the gifts and fruits of the season with a 
Harvest Fayre on Saturday 3rd October. This seems a long way off, but this a request to the green-
fingered among us to plan now for the event by planting extra crops this year in readiness for our garden 
produce stall. More information to follow, but it would be very much appreciated if St Peter's gardeners and 
"allotmenters" could put this date firmly in their diaries. For more details please speak to Susan Peatfield 
0208 997 8376. 
 
 
 


